
    Zoning Examiner Decision 
 
 
       December 15, 2021 
 
 
SUBJECT:9-21-20 Casita Village at La Mariposa – Houghton Road, SR to R-2 (Ward 2)  
 
 The Applicant has submitted a request for reconsideration of the Zoning Examiner’s 
December 9, 2021 Preliminary Report, and has also submitted additional information and materials 
in support of its rezoning application.  The Zoning Examiner finds that the additional information 
should be considered and that the public hearing should be re-opened.  
 
 The continued Zoning Examiner Hearing in this case shall be held on Thursday, January 
6, 2022 at 6 p.m.  City of Tucson Planning and Development Services will give notice of the 
continued public hearing. 
 
 
 
 
John  Iurino 
Zoning Examiner 
 
 
 
 


